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On page 605 under the “Materials” header, the authors
inadvertently noted the glass syringe size as 0.6 mm instead of
6.0 mm: “A Luer Lock glass syringe (BD Hypak, USA),
6.0 mm inner diameter, was filled with 1 mL tested
formulation.”

Throughout the paper, megapascal units were inadver-
tently depicted as “mPa” instead of “MPa” during produc-
tion. All instances of “mPa” should instead be “MPa.”

The online version of the original article can be found at http://
dx.doi.org/10.1208/s12249-011-9625-y.
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